From: Margaret Melville

Sent: 12/08/2025 11:02:40 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subiect: TRIMMED: Re application no Mod2025/0390. Boonah reserve east 4
ubject: Jackson’s rd Warriewood

Dear Sir/Madam
| would like to request that when the building is being completed thought be given to widening

and repairing the footpath along side it in Jackson’s Rd. It is a path that has much foot traffic
and it has been narrow and uneven since | have lived here. It is a path used by passengers
alighting the B1 bus and accessing the shopping centre.Also because of the proximity of
schools has many school children using it. It is also used by many aged people using walkers
and buggies. With the surge of the use of e-bikes it has also become more dangerous made
more so because of the narrowness of the pathway. | respectfully request that the path be
widened and rehabilitated.

Sincerely Margaret Melville



